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I was thinking a monthly newsletter might be 
a fun way to communicate upcoming things 
etc.  If you have a topic/article that you think 
is important please let me know – I’ll add it to 
our monthly newsletter. 

 

We have a bunch of fun things headed our 
way!!  Horse season is beginning!!!  With that 
being said it is important to be ready for any 
situation – have you thought about getting 
your CPR certificate??  How about heat stroke 
training?       

Happy Valentine’s Day!! 

 
F eb rua ry  1 5 t h ,  20 16  
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Something you might want to take to get 
ready for falls and hot days.  Training for 
many first as courses can be found on the PC 
website.  If you hold an elected position in the 
club you are required to take these courses. 
They can be found under safety on the USPC 
Website. 

 

 

Horse Masters 

Birthdays 
I would like to make sure we celebrate all of 
our birthdays – including all parents, siblings, 
and pony clubbers.  Please email me all your 
birthdays at jdenetelli@aol.com so we can 
celebrate with you! 

 

SILVER STATE 
PONY CLUB 

Is anyone interested in participating in 
Horse Masters??  It is a great way for adults 
to participate in Pony Club!!!  Please let 
Denise know if you are interested – we 
would like to create a Horse Masters branch 
of Silver State and would love for you to 
participate!! 

Items needed 
Clair T. our regional leader would like to 
know: 

Could you please email Denise what you and 
your spouse do and what are your hobbies.  
This is a great way to have people volunteer 
in areas that they love. 

  



 

“The essential joy of being with horses is that 
it brings in contact with rare elements of 
grace, beauty, spirit and freedom.” 
 
-Sharon Ralls Lemon 
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Upcoming Events 
EBTH is coming up fast!!  .  It’s going to be 
awesome!!Here are the teams: 

Silver State 1 
 
Natalie © 
Ashley 
Hailey 
Kaitlyn 
Hunter – SM 
Charlotte C Advisor 

Silver State 2 

Alex © 
Giulia 
Katie – SM 
Joels 
Oryah 
Daisy – C Advisor 
 

Reminders to Pony Clubbers 
• Bring your pony club materials 

to each meeting 

• How is your record book going?  

Reminders to Parents  
 The Sierra Nevada Horse Show 
Association,  Hunter/Jumper Show 
schedule should be out the first week 
in March if you are interested in 
competing in local shows. 
 
Have you checked out the new Pony 
Club website – there is a bunch of 
new things 
Secure.ponyclub.org 
 

Thank You’s! 
Special thanks are due the following: 

Kelly L. for putting together EBTH. 

Kelly D. for having such a fun unmounted 
lesson at your house – the kids will definitely 
think twice about not wearing their helmets. 

Kat – for giving us a great lesson on helmet 
checks – it was so needed!! 

Hunter, Ashley, and Natalie for participating in 
barn days. 

February 21st – 2:00 Dressage Lesson with 
Denise  at Machen’s  
 
March 5th – Rally Prep at Zibs 
March 12th Standards and Certs 
March 13th - EBTH Practice 
 
March 19th EBTH 
 
Just a friendly reminder if you are at any 
mounted or unmounted activity that has 
to do with Pony Club you HAVE TO wear 
your medical arm band/bracelet. 
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